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We will learn about biomes and climate, 

understanding that biomes are areas with 

similar climates and landscapes where 

specific plants and animals thrive. They 

explore how these biomes are influenced by 

climate, including factors like temperature, 

rainfall, and soil fertility.   
 

Summer 1 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a 

wonderful Easter break . Miss Wharton and 

Mrs Warnes are looking forward to another 

busy half term learning about biomes and 

climates in Geography. In Science we will 

learn about forces and magnets. Here are some 

of the things we will be learning about 

throughout this half of the Summer term. 

English 

 

English: We will be learning about writing an 

adventure story based on The Iron Man by Ted 

Hughes. We will write a persuasive letter. 

Key Texts: This half term, we will be reading The 

Iron Man by Ted Hughes.  

 

Maths 

 

Every day, the children will practice their number 

fluency through ‘Number Ninjas’ followed by a 

short weekly arithmetic quiz on a Friday. This 

half term we are working on our knowledge of 

fractions of amounts, decimals and telling the 

time. 

 

 

Please continue to have fun working on your 

times tables to 12x12. Please ensure all children 

are continuing to use Doodle Learning to 

consolidate their learning! 

 

                        

Geography 

 

We are going to learn about the different biomes 

of the world and what is special about each one. 

 

PSHE 

Health choices and habits; what affects feelings; 

expressing feelings  

 

Religious Education 

We will be answering the theology question: 

What do Muslims believe about God? . 

 

Music  

Music lessons will continue to be provided by the 

Norfolk Music Hub– we will be working on our 

music performance for the Norfolk Show. 

 

Physical Education 

PE will continue to be held on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays . We ask that children arrive in their 

PE kits. We will be playing cricket and working 

on out athletic skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School will continue to take place every 

fortnight– dates to be sent via email! 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate 

to contact the school office. Thank you! 


